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BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

For the past four months the district has been working with M3 Planning to write a new strategic plan.  What started 

with community and staff surveys in January is now in the final draft stage.   

 

This worksession is time for you to offer comment on the plan.  Note that the plan is on the agenda for approval at 

the meeting following this worksession.  Schools attending the District’s Leadership Academy (June 5-6) will use 

the goal statements of the proposed plan to drive site level improvement plans.  These site improvement plans and 

district level action plans will be used to create the accountability portion of the strategic plan.  This reporting 

component will be available in the late fall. 

 

A copy of the proposed plan will be available at the June 4 meeting. 
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